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Dear John Luke 
 
Re: Official Information Act (OIA) Request – Advisory Groups 
 
I am writing in response to your email dated 3 January 2020 and your subsequent email of 24 
January 2020 in which you requested the following information: 
 

the advisory group established for the past 5 years and what is the current status for these groups 
 
We have defined an advisory group as a group of three or more people with at least one external 

person external to Te Papa.   

Please see the attached spreadsheet which details the various advisory groups. 

If you are not satisfied with this response you have the right to seek an investigation and review by 
the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us please contact either Frances Lawrence or 
Zoë Genet, at OIA@tepapa.govt.nz.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
   
Frances Lawrence Zoë Genet 
Senior Advisor Planning and Performance Principal Legal Counsel 

 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

